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Further to my previous email, please include my email to Lilliane Dunstall in agendas as
Official Correspondence.  Thank you.

Janet Bradley

On Fri, Feb 14, 2025 at 7:34 PM Janet Bradley Worthington < >
wrote:

Hello

On attending WilCAN's recent town hall regarding the land assembly, I was advised to
forward copies of my emails sent to Wilmot's councillor's to you.  I am forwarding a copy of
my email dated February 9 addressed to Councillor Dunstall.  I sent similar copies under
separate email address to the four other councillors and to Mayor Salonen.  Only Councillor
Martin acknowledge receipt thereof.

Please acknowledge receipt of this email.  Thanks.

Janet Bradley

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Janet Bradley Worthington >
Date: Sun, Feb 9, 2025 at 2:56 PM
Subject: Wilmot Land Assembly
To: Lillianne Dunstall <lillianne.dunstall@wilmot.ca>

Dear Lilliane

Based on the recent poll results as noted in Terry Pender's article published in The Record
recently, I would urge you to support your constituents and please make a motion at council
that Wilmot is not a willing host.  Would you please acknowledge receipt of this email and
confirm that it would be appropriate for you to so move.

Thanks.






















